
Brynwood 
Location  
The Brynwood residential subdivision is located in Eldersburg.  
The subdivision is relatively old and does not have any stormwater 
management facilities. The majority of runoff conveyance is over-
land flow and there are two specific locations where the County has 
historically received drainage complaints.  BRM is working with 
the Department of Public Works to address these drainage issues. 
 

Description  
Storm drain improvements include the diversion of the 2-year 
storm from Courtland to the location of an existing storm drain 
outfall that is causing damage to the receiving stream.  Approxi-
mately 1,400 feet of stream restoration along the upstream end of 
the Courtland tributary will be constructed. 
 

Project Engineer 
Century Engineering 

Contractor  
C.J. Miller 
 

Project Budget 
Engineering:  $88,482.00 (stream restoration) 
Construction:  $2,454,919 
 

Project Timeline  
The stream restoration portion of this project has been  
completed. 
 

Carroll County Bureau of Resource Management, 225 N. Center St., Westminster, MD 21157   ● 410-386-2712 


